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The end of the 15-16 school year is fast approaching.  
Congratulations to the Class of 2016! 
 
Regional Security Initiative It seems early to start thinking of 
next year.  However, plans are underway for our regional security 
initiative.  On Thursday, August 4, district teams will participate in 
a training facilitated by officials from law enforcement.  Over the 
past several months, Pendleton Police Chief Stuart Roberts 
worked with local police and sheriff departments in the tri-county 
area to align best practices in school security.  The goal is 
develop common vocabulary and procedures for the region.  
 
Enjoy your summer! 

 


